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Comments: I'd just like to take a moment to give some perspective on the warming huts. As an avid snowmobiler
in our area, I'm not totally opposed. As long as we continue to have access to the areas to ride, I'm ok with it.
However my concern lies with the commercial aspect. I'm moderately concerned that the folks operating these
huts could increase conflict with motorized users. Motorized users are already heavily restricted with limited
areas to ride. Please keep this in mind and make sure we don't lose any other riding areas. When that happens it
tends to increase density in the remaining open areas and leads to other conflicts and issues.

Thank you for your time,
Derek



